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Boscawen Conservation Commission  
April 16, 2015 Meeting & Site Walk 

Cold Brook Gravel, Inc.  
 

Comments: 
 

1. All wetlands on the property should be updated by a Certified Wetland Scientist with a note 

on the plan stating the following: 

 
a.  Method used to delineate the wetlands along with date performed. 

 
2. Show all vernal pools, if there is no vernal pools a statement on the plan along with the CSW 

Stamp stating that fact.  

 
3.  Revised plan to show existing tree lines, wetlands, etc., as noted on the site walk on April 

16, 2015 with the Boscawen Conservation Commission.  

 
4. Wetland Restoration Plans for all wetland that have been impacted.  This should be NHDES 

Wetland Bureau submission.   The plans shall come before the Boscawen Conservation 

Commission for comments. 

 
5. Sedimentation Ponds should not be shown as Wetlands 

 
6. The “water withdrawal area” shall have a barrier installed outside of the wetland line along 

with Hay bales and Silt Fence to protect this area from further impact.  

 
7. It is the recommendation of this board that the setback along the property line remain at 

100’. 

 
8. The Boscawen Conservation Commission also have concerns of the water from the 

proposed quarry being discharged directly into the adjacent wetlands.  

 
9.  The Boscawen Conservation Commission would also recommend that any and all plans be 

reviewed by the Town of Boscawen Engineer.    

 
 
 
 


